
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 16th June  
 
It has been another busy week in year 4! The children have enjoyed trialling some of the potted sports activities for 
sports day, completing science investigations, and continuing their learning on time in Maths. 
 
In terms of Atom homework, we have capped the homework to a 20-minute limit. If your child is struggling, please 
stop and let your class teacher know. This is because the questions change as per your child’s ability, so they will 
continue to get harder if they are helped. 
 
In the coming weeks, we will be doing DT lessons on flood proof housing where we will be making our own mini models 
using recyclable materials. Please can we ask that you donate any recyclable materials that you have at home, 
preferably waterproof materials, for example plastic water bottles or tin cans, however we are happy to accept any 
other materials too. 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Wednesday 21st June 

Wednesday 28th June 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 
Wednesday 19th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Phoebe K - For demonstrating empathy and thoughtfulness towards others 
Eddie B - For showing curiosity and teamwork in Science 
Dolly B – For working really hard to understand time on an analogue clock. 
Fearne W – For working really hard to understand time on an analogue clock. 
Swayley BG – For making a huge effort to include adverbs in his sentences. 
Emma S - For always having your hand up and contributing to all of our class discussions 
Phoebe C - For persevering in maths this week and not giving up when you found things tricky 
Ted B - For your enthusiasm in all subjects and always showing thought in your work. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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